
 

 

 

26th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Forest Skills 

We are very pleased to be able to offer a day of learning in the woods for all children, beginning on 

Monday 13th May 2024. They will learn many new skills outside of the classroom. 

The pupils will need to be appropriately dressed as they will be learning outside for the whole day, 

regardless of the weather. Please look at the weather forecast to make an informed choice about 

clothing on the day. 

Advisable kit list 

• Long trousers (jeans/jogging bottoms). No shorts. 

• Base layer (t-shirt/long sleeved top). No light weight tops or vests. 

• Sweatshirt, fleece or jumper.  

• Waterproof jacket. 

• Cap and sunscreen if the weather is hot. 

• Wellies or old shoes with warm socks. 

• Change of clothes if very wet. 

 

Forest Skills dates 

Monday 13th May  5MH 

Monday 20th May 5DC 

Monday 3rd June 3JB 

Monday 10th June 3EE 

Monday 17th June  4JA 

Monday 24th June 4KB 

Monday 1st July  6RW 

Monday 8th July  6NW 

 

We look forward to the children enjoying fantastic days learning outdoors.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr D Hugill 

 
Mr D Hugill 
Headteacher 
 


